
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

10th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thanks to all of you for making this half term successful for all of our pupils. Children’s Mental Health Week has been 

our focus this week. Everyone has taken opportunities to share what makes them happy and Dress to Express 

brought us joy and colour.  

I hope you found our special newsletter for Safer Internet Day useful. Remember to check out our workshops below.  

Your child’s Personal Learning Plan achievements and a celebration photo of their learning is included with my letter 

today. We are proud of how much each student has achieved.  

Remember to come along to our workshops below. Please call the office to let them know you will be coming.  

Workshops for Parents / Carers 

Aisling - Occupational Therapist - Key Stage 1 Toileting Workshop 

Tuesday February 22nd at 2pm 

Speech and Language Workshops:  Using Schedules at Home 

Secondary Classes - Monday March 14th at 9.15am 

Primary Classes - Monday March 14th at 2.15pm 

Key Stage Three with Rian  

• Tuesday February 22nd @ 2pm - Online Safety  

• Tuesday March 1st @ 2pm - Zones of Regulation - helping children manage their own emotions 

Key Stage Two with Tennille  

• Tuesday February 22nd @ 9.45 am - Online Safety  

• Tuesday March 8th @ 9.45 am - Zones of Regulation - helping children manage their own emotions 

Key Stage One with Tennille  

• Tuesday March 15th @ 9.45 am - Online Safety  

• Tuesday March 22nd @ 9.45am - Zones of Regulation - helping children manage their own emotions 

Remember school finishes for half term today. School is closed tomorrow. All pupils will return on Monday 21st 

February at the usual time.  

Enjoy the break,   

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 

 

 


